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Dear Senate Committee On Education, 

 

I am writing to express my opposition to SB 1583.  I believe minors are the 

responsibility of their parents and as such should not be subjected to non parental 

influence or indoctrination from programs, policies, or procedures that parents have 

not approved in the state of Oregon education system. 

 

Thank you for the work that you do in the Senate Committee On Education. 


